
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

TVF&R Fire Station, 1860 Willamette Falls Drive, West Linn 

April 5, 2016 at 7:00 PM 

Minutes 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by SONA Vice President, Ken Pryor. 

 

In attendance were 25 people total. They included 15 members of SONA, 5 guests from the 

Willamette NA, and Mr. Parker, developer, Mr. Hill, architect, and three additional members of 

their group.  

 

Meeting minutes from the March 2016 meeting were approved with a unanimous vote. 

 

SONA Treasurer, Patrick McGuire, reported that the current SONA balance is $2,741.97. 

 

Old Business: 

1. An update was given by Roberta Schwarz on the White Oak Savanna’s next scheduled 

fundraisers. There will be an April 13th Partnership Night from 5 to 8 pm at Burgerville. 

There will be an Earth Day event with a work party on April 23rd at the Savanna from 

9am to 12 noon. There will be a benefit for the Savanna all day that same day at the Sub 

Zero Ice Cream shop. On May 1st will be the Run/Walk for the White Oak Savanna at 

Rosemont Ridge Middle School track from 8:30 until 11am. 

2. Savanna benches are available for pledges. We have eight of the ten pledged for already. 

The question was raised about whether or not SONA members would like to have SONA 

buy a bench for the Savanna. People were asked to consider this and the question will be 

brought up at next month’s SONA meeting. 

3. White Oak Savanna jewelry is for sale and is another way we are raising funds for the 

Savanna acquisition of the lower 6 acres. 

New Business: 

1. Updates on several proposed applications throughout the city were given.  

2. A City Council Public Hearing on amendments to Goal 9 of the West Linn 

Comprehensive Plan concerning incorporating a new economic opportunity analysis as a 

component of the city’s Comprehensive Plan is on the CC agenda for this month. 

3. A presentation was made on a concept design for the property at the corner of 

Blankenship and Tannler. Mr. Hill, architect, and Mr. Parker, developer, made the 

presentation. After the presentation, questions were asked by some of those in attendance. 

Then at the end of the New Business section an in depth discussion was held by those 

people from the two NAs in attendance and a vote was taken of the SONA members in 



attendance on a resolution to oppose. The results were 13 “aye”, 2 “no” with no one 

abstaining.  

 

Vice President Pryor, seeing no further business, adjourned the meeting at 8:30 pm. 

 




